


The One Eyed Dog or the Deco or restaurants in Elm Grove. I am now
apprehensive of walking down St Peter's Grove on Friday and Saturday nights,
when there is a lot of noise coming from SBK and people are hanging around in
the road. I frequently visit friends and venues in the neighbourhood on foot and
sometimes have to park my car several blocks away from my house.

Kind regards

 
 




